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Argonne National Laboratory
9700 South Cass Avenue
Argonne, I11 60439 Re: Midland Hospital Association

Attn: Mr. Sung W. Hong
Div of Environmental
Impact Studies

Gentlemen:

This letter is in regard to your letter of October 25, 1978, requesting
written confirmation of data provided via phone relative to Midland
Hospital Association.

Information which was provided to you via a telephone conversation on
September 12, 1978, was taken from the 1978 Annual Survey of Hospitals
and reflected 1977 data as provided by the Midland Hospital Association
on April 2, 1978.

Our office is not in a position to verify the accuracy of information
obtained via the survey and we suggest that contact be made with the
hospital officials for such verification. We are able only %o confirm
that information on file is data provided by the hospitals.

In regard to the specific information for which confirmation was
requested, please note the following clarifications:

The survey reflects a reported:

A. 17 part-time and 101 full-time "other health professional and
technical personnel”.

B. 312 full-time and 176 part-time "all other non-health professional
and technical personnel”.

C. 10,369 admissions and 78,763 patient days for 1977 for all
inpatient services, including acute care, longterm care, psychiatric,
drug and alcohol abuse units.

D. 29,873 emergency room visits in 1977.
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The 71% overall occupancy rate was calculated based solely on acute
care services (medical/surgical, pediatric, obstetric). The 1977 =
annual- survey does not reflect the number of radiologists employed.

Again, this should not be interpreted as a confirmation of the data
but serves only to clarify the information which was provided to our
department by Midland Hospital Association via the Annual Survey

of Hospitals.

Sincerely,

’ﬁnh J "R}n/[m Chief

Programming Section
Division of Health Facility
Planning and Construction
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